




Harry L. Mashburn has over forty years experience in the construction industry, beginning 
as a commissioned officer in the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, upon graduation from college. His 
commercial construction career brought him to Columbia, South Carolina as the chief Field Engineer 
on the Carolina Coliseum while working with McDevitt & Street Company. He then went to work for 
a local construction company and later was Director of Construction for a real estate development 
company, which ultimately led to the successful creation of Mashburn Construction Company in 1976. 
Harry has dedicated his life to his company and his employees, and fosters a family environment with 




















